Check those membership renewal dates Governor: Larry Gomez Past Governor: Duane Siebken

**Jr. Governor**: Trent Boner **Tres/Sec**: Thad Isenberger

Prelate: Taylor Lisco Newsletter : Darci Scott

Administrator: Bill Auyer Sergeant at Arms: George Emery

Trustees: Bernie Underberg, Scott Boner, Dan Bohlander

New Board to be seated @ the 2nd meeting in May

## Moose Lodge #602 April Newsletter MOOSE HAPPENINGS

Well I have waited until the last minute to write this newsletter in hopes that I could say the new freezer was all complete, but I can't. There is still work to be completed and start up to be done. As with most projects, there are a few unexpected delays. We are very close to completion. It will be nice to start using it and move back into the store room. New board members will be selected and ready to move into their positions during May. I personally want to thank every board member for their effort, support and success during this past year. This lodge has really got a lot of projects started and completed during that time frame.

## Queen of Hearts

As we enter the first week of April, the Queen of Hearts is just over \$7,500 and growing. As the number of cards turned over climbs, so does the total pot! Once again it is really getting to be lots of fun.

## **Lodge Activities**

During March and again (so far) in April, there have been very few parties scheduled at the Moose. So that means we become very dependent on our weekly sales. Remember burger & fries night on Thursdays and steak, fish and chicken dinners on Fridays. SUPPORT YOUR MOOSE - IT'S HOW WE STAY OPEN

Happy Trails – Until Next Time 3 G'S Great Grandpa Gomez

BRING YOUR KIDDOS DOWN TO ENJOY THE NEW PLAY ROOM